
Licensing Act Sub Committee Hearing 
 

Tuesday, 18 August 2009 
 

Members of the Panel: Councillors Atkinson, R Cook and Griffin 

Application Premises:  Heugh Gun Battery 

Officers present: Tony Macnab, Solicitor 

Sylvia Pinkney, Consumer Services 
Manager  

Jo Wilson, Democratic Services Officer 

Applicant: 

 

John Southcott 

Steven Waites 

Interested parties Pat Andrews (on behalf of Headland 
Parish Council) 

Bill Hunter 

Mrs Masterman (on behalf of Mr 
Masterman) 

Ron and Janette Mitchell 

Mr Porritt 

Decision:  

 
The Licensing Authority hereby approves the application for a new premises 
licence for the sale of alcohol and the provision of regulated entertainment, 
subject to the conditions consistent with the application and operating 
schedule submitted. 
 
The Licensing Authority was not satisfied that the Interested Parties oral and 
written representations disclosed strong enough reasons and evidence to 
demonstrate that the application would not promote the licensing objectives 

 
 
 
 
 
 
CHAIR 


